INFORMATIONAL FORUM – UNIVERSITY SENATE BYLAWS
Wed Jan 31, 2007 1:00 p.m. Arts & Sciences 2-72

WHAT?

An informational forum will be held on the proposed revisions to the University Senate Bylaws.  These revisions amend the standing committee structure, amend the University Senate composition and clarify the role of the University Senate.

WHO IS INVITED?

Everyone in the Georgia College community is invited.

WHEN IS THE FORUM?

Wednesday, January 31 at 1:00 pm 

WHERE IS THE FORUM?

Arts & Sciences 2-72

WHAT CAN I EXPECT TO GET OUT OF THE FORUM?

You can expect to receive a brief summary of the proposed changes followed by an opportunity to clarify information, ask questions and provide feedback.

WHERE CAN I OBTAIN INFORMATION ABOUT THE PROPOSED REVISIONS?

An executive summary of the revisions is available at http://info.gcsu.edu/intranet/univ_senate/01-29-07/Exec_Summ_Bylaws_Revisions.htm
For more information, see the Bylaws Revisions FAQ webpage 

http://info.gcsu.edu/intranet/univ_senate/USBGCC/USB_FAQ.htm
HOW CAN I PARTICIPATE IF I CANNOT ATTEND THE FORUM?

Share your questions, requests for clarification and feedback via email with JW Good, jw.good@gcsu or Craig Turner, craig.turner@gcsu.edu

WHEN MIGHT THE PROPOSED REVISIONS TO THE BYLAWS TAKE EFFECT?

As the bylaws are fundamental to its operation, the University Senate requires a two-meeting format for consideration of amendments to them.  In addition to informing the review of Senators with contextual information supplied at the first meeting, this format provides time for each senator to consult with his/her constituency between the meetings and for the university community to participate in the discussion and review the changes.  The proposed revisions will be presented to the University Senate at the January 29th meeting and postponed for vote to the February 26th meeting.  Both of these meetings are open meetings and scheduled for 12:30 pm ​ 1:45 pm in  Arts & Sciences 2-72.  Should the University Senate support the proposed revisions, the revisions must then be approved by President Leland for them to be implemented.

  

WHO PROPOSED THESE REVISIONS?

The University Senate Bylaws & Governing Concepts Committee

Dr. J. W. Good (Chair), Dr. Betty Block, Dr. Ken Farr, Dr. Lee Gillis, Dr. Tanya Goette, Dr. Anne Gormly, Dr. Jude Hirsch, Mr. Neil Jones, Dr. Karynne Kleine, Ms. Gina Peavy, Dr. Cheryl Reynolds, Dr. Kendra Russell, Mr. Quintus Sibley, Dr. Craig Turner, Dr. Mike Whitfield.  

Drafting Subcommittee of USBGCC:

Dr. Craig Turner (Chair), Dr. Ken Farr, Dr. J. W. Good, Mr. Quintus Sibley 

